
26-AUG-1986

LIQUID DOMESTIC 

ALGAECIDE

GUARANTEE 

n-Alkyl (50% C14, 40% C12, 10% C16) 
dimethyl-benzyl ammonium chloride............5%

REG. NO. 16466 P.C.P. ACT
READ LABEL BEFORE USING

4 LITRES

SWIMMING POOL

*SANI-MARC INC.
Victoriaville, Qué. - G6P 7E3

DIRECTION:

Add directly to the pool water.  For initial treatment to destroy
or kill algae growth, use at a rate of 500 mL/10,000 L.  Remove
dead algae.  For maintenance or prevention of growth in an algae
free pool, use at a rate of 125 mL/10,000 L.  Repeat every 5 to 7
days.

CAUTION:

Keep out of reach of children.  Harmful or fatal if swallowed. 
Causes skin irritation and eye damage.  Avoid contact with skin,
eyes and clothing.  Avoid contamination of food.  Do not mix
other pool chemicals.  Do not reuse empty container.

FIRST AID:

If splashed on skin or in eyes, rinse immediately with large
volumes of water.  If irritation persists, get medical attention. 
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If swallowed, drink promptly a large quantity of milk, egg
whites, gelatin solution, or if these are not available, drink
large quantity of water.

Do not induce vomiting.

******************************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service. 
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